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This week’s Statement to Live By is: 

I try to keep going when things are difficult and not 

give up hope. 

Safeguarding- Social Media 

Could parents be wary of the use of 

social media sites by their children and 

the relevant age restrictions: 

Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, Youtube 

and Skype are restricted to children 

aged 13 and over.  

Whatsapp is restricted to children aged 

16 and over.  

Please look at the school website if you 

require any further advice or help. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lent fundraising  

Year 2 Beginning 
11th March-
18th April 

Guess the 
name of the 
Bunny. 50p 
per go. 

Year 3 & 4 Beginning 
25th March- 
18th April  

Chocolate 
raffle. £1 a 
strip or 20p 
per ticket. 

Year 5 Beginning  
4th March-
18th April 

Guess the 
number of 
eggs in the 
jar (50p per 
guess) 

Year 6 Beginning 
11th March- 
18th April 

Easter quiz 
£1 per entry 
 

 

 

Parents Evening 

Parent’s evenings are Tuesday 12th 

March and Wednesday 13th March 

between 4pm & 7pm.  Appointment 

letters will be sent out this week. 

Parents will receive a half yearly 

report. You will also have the 

opportunity to see your children’s 

English, Maths and RE books. EYFS 

children’s profiles will be available for 

you to look at. 

               Herd Farm Parent’s Meeting 

The Year 6 Herd Farm parent’s meeting will 

take place on Monday 4th March in the Year 6 

classroom at 4:30 pm. Tony Edwards from 

Herd Farm will be leading the meeting with 

Mrs Pearson.   

SATs Meeting Year 6 

Parents of Year 6 children are invited to a 

Key Stage 2 SATs meeting on Monday 11th 

March at 4:30pm in the Year 6 classroom. 

The meeting will give an outline of how the 

SATs are run and there will be opportunities 

to ask any questions. 

 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://catholicmom.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/03/lent2013.jpg&imgrefurl=http://catholicmom.com/2013/03/05/lent-and-the-eucharist/&h=400&w=800&tbnid=-BLLalZcBUhhbM:&zoom=1&docid=daxww_QgWJKo3M&ei=5Db0VJfhEIqvU7bTg-gG&tbm=isch&ved=0CFcQMygtMC0


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Praise Assembly 
 

Year Well Done 
Certificates 

Writing 
Certificate 

Merits Good Samaritan 

R Helena Pavini Cora Gacquin Hannah Cunningham Ruby Crosby 

1 Ana Foley Max Sandiford Yegor Shibaev Pedro Pereira 

2 Rio Morris George Scruton August Zielinski Nate Wright 

3 Lily Mc Hugh Ben Richardson Owen Cunningham Grace Harrison 

4 Cristian Rondon 
Diaz 

Sebastian 
Jennings 

James Blackburn Daniel Fleming 

5 Izzy Breakell Archie Else Gabriel Campos De 
Oliveira 

Emily Acha 

6 Macy Chorlton Niall Fox Asia Pacewicz Oscar Rose 

Dinner Time Year 1 

Attendance Year 6 98.4% 

Punctuality - 

House Winner St. David 

Head Teacher Award Year 2 and 6 

School Club Award Rio Morris and Miah Korzynska 

 

Dates 
26th February Year 4 Skipping 

competition 
4th March Year 6 Parents Herd 

Farm Meeting 

27th February Year 2 parents 
SAT’s Meeting 3:30 pm 

6th March Ash Wednesday 
Service  

1st March St. David day 
celebrations 

7th March World Book Day 

World Book Day On Thursday 7th of March is World Book day. The children are encouraged to 

come in their onesies or fancy dress as book characters all day. They can bring a sleeping bag 

and a cuddly toy to snuggle up to in the afternoon while stories are read to them by the PTA. This 

year’s theme is ‘Share a Story’. A range of reading activities will be carried out throughout the day 

in all classes. Our original stories will be read in Assembly at 3pm. The children will enjoy juice 

and biscuits as they listen to their favourite stories. The whole day focuses on reading for pleasure 

and the written word. 

 

Nursery admissions 

If you would like your child to attend our 

Nursery in Autumn 2019, then please collect 

a form from the school office. All children are 

entitled to 15 or 30 free hours of Early Years 

Education after the term of their 3rd birthday. 

 

St. David’s Day Celebrations 

 

St. David’s day house celebrations will take 

place on Friday 1st March. The children in St. 

David’s house can wear yellow items of 

clothing and come in their own clothes that day 

and go into lunch first and have extra play time. 
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